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Media Release 
 

Felonious Assault of an Officer 
 

The Ann Arbor Police Department is seeking the public’s help in identifying a man 
wanted in connection for the felonious assault of an officer. The incident occurred on 
4/21/23 when officers responded to a large block party on Greenwood Avenue near 
Packard. 
  
While officers were attempting to clear the block party, a large fire was observed in the 
street. It was later confirmed to be a couch engulfed in flames. At approximately 
11:16pm, while officers were waiting for the Ann Arbor Fire Department to arrive to 
extinguish the fire, a glass bottle was thrown from a crowd of people and struck an 
AAPD patrol vehicle. An officer sustained cuts to his neck and ear from this assault.  
  
At approximately 11:25pm, the officer who had sustained cuts from flying glass observed 
a male throw a glass bottle towards the direction of officers, striking the roof of an AAPD 
patrol vehicle. The suspect fled on foot and another officer was injured before the 
suspect could be apprehended. The suspect was last seen in the 800 block of Packard. 
  
Below are images of the suspect, believed to be a male in his early 20s, 5’10”-5’11” with 
curly long hair. Anyone with information is asked to contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email 
the tip line at tips@a2gov.org. 
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